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15th Mlaxrch 2019

Message from Head teachexr: | can’t thank you enough for all your support this week, without it we wouldn’t
have achieved what we have. The children have done us all proud, the press coverage has been significant
(please see school website). Fourlanesend children have learnt they have a voice and they have the power to

make huge changes.

Dates For Your Diary

Tues 15th Jan - Tues 26th Mar -
Swimming lessons every Tuesday (Yrs 4,
5 & 6).

Mon 18th Mar - FoFLES meeting after
school. All welcome.

Weds 20th Mar - Yr 5 Junior Life Skills at
Liskeard Fire Station.

Thurs 21st Mar - Football match v Pelynt
(home), 3:30pm kick off.

Fri 22nd Mar - Mufti day - collecting
hamper items for Project 500 Bingo.

Thurs 28th Mar - FAST meeting 3:15-
5:30pm. All welcome.

Thurs 28th Mar - Football match v Upton
Cross (away), 3:30pm kick off.

Fri 29th Mar - Project 500 Bingo, after
school. All proceeds go towards
converting the air raid shelter into a music
room. All welcome.

Fri 5th Apr - Last day of term & Easter
Celebration (bonnet theme = weather).

Mon 8th Apr - Mon 22nd Apr - Easter
holidays.

Tues 23rd Apr - Inset day.
Weds 24th Apr - Back to school.

Thurs 2nd May - Football match v St
Germans (home), 3:30pm kick off.

FoFLES Meeting - Monday 18th March
There is a FOFLES meeting after school on
Monday. Everyone is welcome and new
volunteers are always needed. Please
come along and support .

Parent Survey
Please return the parent survey by next

Friday (22nd March) to be in with a chance
of winning a hamper. For us to get the most
rounded picture of the school, we need as
many questionnaires returned as possible.
Thank you.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT
FOURLANESEND
3:15pm-5:30pm

Please contact the office 1o book a
place for your child.

Places MUST be booked at least 24hrs
in advance.

Red Nose Day 2019
We have been overwhelmed by the media

response to our campaign. There has been
coverage on BBC Radio 5 Live, Radio 4,
Radio 2 and Radio Cornwall, along with a few
others. We appeared on BBC Spotlight and
Newsround as well as being the most read
article on the BBC News website! The
newspaper and social media coverage has
also been extensive. You can find links to the
media coverage on the home page of our
school website, along with the film by Piers
Taylor. We have had feedback from Jane
Black & Tim Osborne at Corwall Council
praising the school for everything we have
done and how brilliant the children have been.
The school has received numerous emails
from other schools and members of the public
from alt over the country supporting the
initiative and complimenting the children’s
creative red noses! it has also been lovely to
have feedback from parents to say how much
they enjoyed making the sustainable red
noses together. We are extremely proud of all
the children and excited that a Cornish school
has spearheaded this. Well done!

Shoe Boxes for Class Lynher

Please could we have shoe boxes for a
Geography project in class Lynher. They can
be handed in to the office.

Mufti Day - Friday 22nd March
Come to school in mufti in return for 2 hamper

items for the Project 500 Bingo. We are hoping
1o create Easter themed hampers so think all
things Easter!

Project 500 Bingo - Friday 29th March
Project 500 Bingo after school raising money
to convert the air raid shelter into a music
room. Everyone is weicome and refreshments
will be available. Any donations of cakes/
refreshments will be greatly appreciated. See
poster on reverse of newsletter for more
details.

Class News

Class Lynher - In music we have been
learning different notes using the yoga
drums. Piers came in on Monday to film
our Red Nose Day film. We performed the
red nose wake and shake dance as part of
the film. The BBC came in on Wednesday
and filmed us taking part in a catwalk to
show off our sustainable red noses! We've
also had our photo taken by South West
News today to further promote our stance
on reducing plastic. It has been an exciting
week! By Alissa & Jan

Class Tamar - We have been learning how
Comic Relief helped the artist, Farhad. We
have been looking at Turner's artwork and
created our own stormy scene pictures in
the style of Turner. We have had so much
fun filming about us not wearing the Comic
Relief red noses and what we are doing
instead. We have been filmed doing
dances, catwalks and various interviews.
By Lara, Coa & Lilah

Class Cremyll - As part of learning about
what Comic Relief does, we found out
about a young boy called Farhad and his
dangerous journey from his home in iran to
the refugee camp in Syria. He is an
amagzing artist and Comic Relief gave him
new materials to use! We have also
enjoyed helping to make the films about
our creative red noses. By Ruby-Skye &
Amelia

Class _Plym - We had an exciting week
having BBC Spotlight in to film our
alternative red noses and red nose wake
and shake. We have been designing our
own red noses and learning about what
Comic Relief does. We learnt why
single-use plastics are bad for the
environment and what we can do to help.
By Mollie & Riley

Host Families Needed for Swiss
Students

Are you able to host one or more Swiss
trainee teachers on a language and
teaching placement for two weeks from
23rd June - 6th July? The host family will
be paid £300 per student. For further
information, please ask at the office. Thank
you.
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